
3344 Commonwealth Ave. 

Alexandria, Virginia 22305 

12 November 2024 

To Whom It May Concern, 

1 am writing to express my support for the recent improvements made by my neighbors, Ami and 

Jonathan at 3350 Commonwealth Ave. Having lived in this wonderful community for over a 

decade, I have witnessed the positive changes that come with thoughtful enhancements to our 

surroundings. 

The newly constructed cedar fence at 3350 Commonwealth Ave. has undoubtedly added both 

value and beauty to our neighborhood. I personally appreciate the aesthetic appeal it brings, 

and I can affirm that I have not been negatively impacted in any way by its installation. On the 

contrary, the fence enhances the overall charm of our street and contributes to a sense of pride 

in our community. 

Additionally, I want to commend the neighbors at 3350 for their efforts in cleaning up the area 

behind their house. The removal of overgrown bushes has significantly increased safety in that 

parking area and has created a more pleasant environment for all of us. It is encouraging to see 

such dedication to improving our shared spaces. 

I believe that all of the upgrades made by my neighbors have had a positive influence on our 

community. Rather than causing any disruption, their initiatives have inspired others, including 

myself, to take similar steps toward enhancing the outdoor areas surrounding our homes. It's a 

wonderful reminder of how individual efforts can lead to collective improvements. 

Thank you for considering my perspective on these positive developments in our neighborhood. 

Sincerely, 

7 
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Brooke Ross 
16 Leadbeater Street 
Alexandria, VA 22305 

October 9, 2024 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am writing to express my support for the recent fence installation at 3350 
Commonwealth Avenue. My spouse and I have been residents of our neighborhood for 
the past sixteen years, and during that time, we have witnessed significant changes and 
improvements to the area. 

I walk by this residence frequently. The fence at 3350 Commonwealth Avenue is 
aesthetically pleasing and Is a nice and thoughtful addition to this property and to the 
surrounding neighborhood. 

If you require anything further or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 
me at 703-231-7563. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Brooke Ross 
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11 November 2024 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am writing to express my support for the beautiful and professionally done cedar fence located 
at 3350 Commonwealth Ave. As a resident of this neighborhood for several years, I believe this 
fence is a positive addition and greatly enhances the aesthetic appeal of our community. 

We appreciate the positive change it brings, contributing to both privacy and the overall beauty 
of our surroundings. 

Thank you for considering my support. 

Sincerely, 

5 Leadbeater Street 
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